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Board Report  

 

Kasaan currently has 10 students registered in the school, and 3 more students will be joining us 

next week for a total of 13 students for the count period.  Then we are expecting 3 preschool 

students when that is up and running.  Four high school students are traveling in to Thorne Bay 

for Thursday electives.   

 

Central Counsel for Tlinigt and Haida donated backpacks and school supplies for each of our 

students.  This has been extremely beneficial for our students and has prepare them for the 

school year with the necessities to start school.  This was a great back to school activity.   

 

The students have been working with computer software to develop designs to use in conjunction 

with a vinyl cutter at the school.  This is helping students develop skills in computer aided 

drafting, graphic art design, and much more. These activities are helps students to expand and 

think about different workforces for their future. 

 

Mike Congdon is installing a new eve for the front door of the school.  The woodwork and metal 

working that he has completed looks amazing and adds some much-needed character to the 

school.   

 

I have recently provided a CPI (crisis prevention) training for some of the staff in Thorne Bay.  

This training was necessary for some of the staff to intervene with some behaviors that have been 

associated at the school.  The staff was great to work with and all things went smoothly.  I will 

be going out to other sites in the future to provide this training as well. 

 

 

  


